Hurricane lan update
Tuesday, September 27, 2022

In preparation for Hurricane lan, MHRC will be closing its offices as shown below:

In Jacksonville, all outpatient offices, the MHRC Urban Rest Stop at Sulzbacher, and
the corporate office will be closed on Thursday (9/29) and Friday (9/30).

Emergency Services and the Inpatient CSUs at 20th St. and at Beach Blvd. will remain
open and will continue to operate 24 hours daily.

Prior to coming in for an appointment, please call the patient information number at 904-
695-9145 extension 555 for 20th Street, and 904-642-9100 extension 444 for Beach
Blvd.

Offices in Tampa and Clearwater will be closed Tuesday and are scheduled to re-open
Friday pending the impact of the storm (please call the offices to verify hours on Friday).
After hours on-call services/supports will be available.

Offices in Winter Haven, Kissimmee, and Rockledge will be closed Wednesday and
Thursday and are scheduled to re-open Friday pending the impact of the storm (please
call the offices to verify hours on Friday). After hours on-call services/supports will be
available.

Gainesville will be closed Wednesday through Friday. After hours on-call
services/supports will be available.



